
From: Dan Fole <foley12@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 1:47 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket# DE 23-039 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
This is completely outrageous. We the people of NH are fed up and should not bare the burden for 
liberty utilities terrible business practices. The requested increases will make it even harder for middle 
class working families than they already are! We demand these increases be rejected. 
 
Sincerely 
-the people of NH- 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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